
Dear athletes, parents & friends, 

 

As you may be aware, Boston and District Athletic club’s lease on the B-Hive has come to an 
end and we will not be renewing it. We have had sixteen good years there, but it has been a 
constant struggle to raise the money to pay the rent. In the present financial climate and the 
landlady wishing to increase the rent, we sadly have had to make the decision not to renew the 
lease and we have to vacate the B-Hive on March 24th. 

 

It is our club’s twenty fifth anniversary this year and so we start a new beginning. 

 

Training nights will be at the Princess Royal Sports Arena on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
evenings. Monday and Wednesday 6.30pm - 8pm and Friday junior club 5pm - 6.30pm. starting 
on the week commencing March 10th. 

Training will be in the indoor track facility for the first five weeks. The track is due to be closed 
from 31st March to 13th April for cleaning and remarking, so we will start training outdoors the 
week commencing 14th April providing the work has been carried out and the track and field 
facilities are safe to use. 

 

The change to training nights is not ideal and not what we would have wished, but it is what we 
have been offered to fit in around other users at the PRSA, so we hope you will all support us on 
this and continue coming along to training. 

 

If you have any queries or worries about this change, please do not hesitate to give me a ring or 
send me an email, leave a message, I will get back to you. 

 

Tel; 01754 820623/07711156086 

email; nanettejohnson1953@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Nanette 

 

Club Secretary/Lead Coach 
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